ACSM/ISPLS members:

As you may know, elections for next year’s officers are upcoming at the next meeting on March 9, 2004. We would like to have the nominations by Friday, February 27, so that nominations can be accepted before the meeting. This will make the election process run smoothly at the meeting. There are 3 new positions for next year, for student members who will attend the officers’ meetings to address additional concerns and add more ideas. You may nominate yourself or someone else you think would be a good leader for the club next year 

Please complete and return this form to Christi at cmhoy@purdue.edu or in her mailbox outside 1115 with your nominations. Those nominated will be notified after the deadline. 

Positions to be filled:

President: 

_________________

Vice President: 
_________________

Secretary:

_________________

Treasurer:

_________________

Student Rep 1:

_________________

Student Rep 2:

_________________

Student Rep 3
:
_________________

Thank you for your involvement!

